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Holding interviews with the candidates of the deanship positions in the faculty of law

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]    The deans- selection committee says that the interviews will be held with the candidates of the deanship positions in the faculty of law on Sunday, 13-1-2019 in the main university's building.
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